From: Hoffkins, Joseph J. (jhoffkins@ci.stuart.fl.us)
Sent: Fri 7/08/16 10:09 AM
To:  mcearty architect@hotmail.com (mecarty architect@hotmail.com)

As the Building Official for the City of Stuart | have no objection to the application for the Handicap Ramp
exemption for 22 S.E. Seminole Street, Stuart, Florida, 34994.
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*Under Florida Law, email addresses are public records. If you do not want your email address
released in response to a public records request, do not send electronic email to this entity.
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